“TK” NOTES
August 12th – August 16th, 2024
Color of the Week: RED (wear RED on Thursday!)
The first week of school was a huge success! Students are adjusting very well to our classroom rules and procedures. We look forward to an amazing year! This week we will focus on the story, The Kissing Hand, as we learn about elements of a story, including sequencing. Students will complete some cutting activities and we will have our first experience with glue sticks. Clifford, the Big Red Dog will continue to help us learn our class rules. On Friday, we will go on a “Clifford Walk” so students can become more familiar with our school.  
Label, label, label: Don’t forget to label all your child’s personal belongings! Names on lunch pails should be visible from the outside! Water bottles should also be labeled and should be able to fit inside lunch pails. Please check water bottles for leaks and make sure they are closed properly.
Homework: Each week a new color will be introduced to TK and Kindergarten students. All students and staff on campus are encouraged to wear the color of the week every Thursday. Each week a color sheet will be sent home for homework. With your child, brainstorm items that are typically that color. Using the sheet that was provided, draw and color, cut from a magazine, or print from the computer a picture of ONE object of your child’s choice that represents the color. This is to be turned in by Friday of each week. These will be used to make a class book that will be shared with the students.  
Upcoming Dates: 8/15 Wear RED Spirit Day
Thank you for all the generous donations of classroom supplies!!!
Your “TK” Teachers: Mrs. Ochoa and Ms. Cintra do Prado
